

Peace - Respect - Independence - Determination - Equality





Head Teacher: Ms Alison Prodger Tel: 0115 9526100

office@priory-jun.notts.sch.uk

27th June 2022



Priory Junior School Priory Road Gedling Nottingham NG4 3LE

Welcome to Priory

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you and your families are keeping well and we are very much looking forward to working together with you and your child when they start at Priory. Please be assured that we are working closely with the staff team at Phoenix already to support as smooth a transition as we can.

Our Priory school brochure will give you more information about our school and there are a number of forms inside the brochure that will need returning to us here at Priory. If you could remove the pages and fill in the necessary information these could be bought and handed in at the Transition Parents meeting or sent back by post. If we could ask you to send these back by Friday 8th July information at the latest we would really appreciate it.

We will be holding a face to face Parents Transition evening on Wed 6th July at 6pm here at Priory. Please come to the main reception where you will be welcomed by the team. This evening will be a chance to find out more about Priory and the team, particularly the team who will be working with your child in Year 3. If you want to know more about Priory another good place to find information is our website. This can be found at https://www.priory-jun.notts.sch.uk/.

If you have any questions about the forms in the brochures or any other general queries please contact the school on office@priory-jun.notts.sch.uk.

Rest assured we are here to help your child settle in to Priory so if you or your child is worried about anything please get in touch. Very much looking forward to meeting you all on the 6th July.

Warm wishes

Alison Prodger Head Teacher